
Pembroke Regional Hospital 
MEMO 

To: All Staff and Physicians  

From: Senior Leadership Team  

Date: July 26, 2022 

Subject: Tower D Parking   

 

Please note that our small parking lot outside Tower D has always been busy and 
now, with increased clinic activity and the steady volume of patients that visit 
Tower D for appointments with the Family Medicine Teaching Unit, the parking lot 
is often at capacity.  
 
As a result, we are asking that staff and physicians who have the ability to park 
further away to please refrain from parking in the Tower D parking lot and instead, 
park in the staff parking lots or in the main parking lot on Deacon Street in order to 
allow our patients with mobility issues to access the spots closer to their 
destination.   
 
Thank you for your cooperation.    

 

 

 

 

 

 


